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February 25, 2021

Attention All Contractors:

Re: Correction to Directives Regarding Covid-19 Sick Pay & Required Benefits

Please review carefully, this update previous notices.

At the February 23rd, 2021 meeting, The Trustees of the Electrical Employees Self
Insurance Plan (EESISP) voted not to require contribution to EESISP for any COVID-
19 Sick Pay. All other benefits remain payable.

The Joint Industry Board is working on a process for employers to report the Covid-19 Sick
Pay so the EESISP contribution will not be included on Covid-19 Sick Pay and will advise
as soon as possible. In the interim, the JIB will work with the contractors to either manually
adjust the invoices when possible or retroactively issue EESISP refunds.

In all cases, the COVID-19 sick pay is in addition to the general sick or safe leave pay;
existing leave cannot be used to cover the required leave.

If you have any questions, please contact Kevin Duffy’s office: 718-591-2000, Ext 1308.

Sincerely,

Joint Industry Board of the
Electrical Industry
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